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PUBLIC/STAKEHOLDER COMMENTS FORM 

The Draft Energy (Solar Photovoltaic Systems) Regulations, 2019 

To streamline the manufacture, import, design, installation, distribution and 

commissioning of solar photovoltaic components and systems, the Energy and Petroleum 

Regulatory Authority has developed the Draft (Solar Photovoltaic Systems) 

Regulations, 2019 together with the associated Regulatory Impact Statement. The draft 

regulations are a revision of the Energy (Solar Photovoltaic Systems) Regulations, 2012. 

Consequently, the Authority invites the Solar PV industry stakeholders as well as 

members of the public to comment on the draft regulations and the Regulatory Impact 

Statement.  

 

Written comments must be submitted on or before Wednesday, 11th March 2020 in the 

format prescribed below. Comments may be sent through renewableenergy@epra.go.ke  

 

The Authority will also hold a stakeholder consultation at a date to be announced later.   

 

Submitted 

By: 

Name Designation Organization Date 

  
  

Email  

Telephone 

Number 
  

  

Do you intend to attend the 

planned Stakeholder Consultation 

Workshops Yes/No?  

 

……………………… 
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NO.  REGULATION/ 

IMPACT STATEMENT  PAGE 

COMMENT PROPOSED CHANGE 

1.     

2.     

3.     

4.     

5.     

6.     

(Add more rows further comments) 

For further inquiries or clarifications, please contact us through: 

Tel: +254 709 336 000|+254 020 284 7000|+254 708 444 000 


